
 

APRIL 6, 2019 

DISTANCE RIDING -     

40+ YEARS OF STORIES 

 

Over 40 years ago I did my first Competitive Trail Ride and during 

those years I have met many horse loving people and formed some 

long-lasting friendships.  I have ridden some of the most beautiful 

and challenging trails across North America and even in Holland.  

There is no better time than now to get together to tell some of our 

favorite experiences.  Maybe your first trail event – a favorite trail 

or meal – horsemanship judges, etc.  Many of us are getting close 

to riding our last trails and some dear friends are already riding in 

the sky.  Let’s make this a special day! 

 

Calling All Members 

of TRANS and ACTRA 

Old - New or Anyone 

That is Interested In 

Distance Riding 

──── 

Come Join Us and 

Share Your 

Stories & 

Memories! 

──── 

Potluck Meal 

──── 

Pictures - Videos 

──── 

Lots of Laughing 

Guaranteed! 

HOSTED BY 

GARNET GALLANT 

 

Amherst 

Venue:  TBA  

RRSP to 

saddlescans@gmail.com 

 

 

 


